
We would like your views on whether the 
changes made in your high street and town 
centre in response to the COVID-19 pandemic 
could also support long term high street recovery.

For any alternative formats please contact us at:
Email: HighStreetRecovery@hertfordshire.gov.uk
Telephone: 0300 123 4047

For more information and to comment visit:

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/highstreetrecovery
Comments invited until 20 June. 
Your feedback will help to shape how the schemes are progressed.

Have your say

Hertfordshire High Street Recovery


